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Updates

Hello:
First, thank you to all who came out to Legal Remedy. | think a good time was had by all.

Second, thank you to all who have volunteered thus far for the Ask-a-Lawyer clinic thus far. Please
continue to spread the word.

Third, I'm excited to say that our website is officially up and going. Please take a look when you get a
chance. If your firm has upcoming events that you would like to add to the calendar, please email
them to me no later than the 1st or 3rd Friday of each month. Click the link below to view the site:

If your information is not correct, there is a spot on the page to update information. | used the
information that we were provided from the Bar when dues were paid.

Thanks!
Chisa

Chisa J. Putman

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message may contain information that is confidential and privileged under an attorney-client
relationship. It is intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and any
other dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be
illegal under federal or state law. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by replying to this email and by deleting the original message and any copies.
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